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Lisa Lapointe, Chief Coroner Q\:\\EE

Mission,
ON THE FRASER -

CORPORATE ADMINISTRATION

BC Coroner’s Service

Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
PO Box 9259

STN PROV GOVT

Victoria BC V8W 9J4

Dear Lisa:
Re: Verdict at Inquest into the Death of DUDLEY, Lisa Cheryl

Th

is letter is in response to your letter of October 24, 2018 where you requested a response

from the District of Mission to recommendation #3 in your letter.

Section 6 of the District of Mission’s Fire Prevention Bylaw (3281-1999) requires that all

properties have their civic address posted in a conspicuous place. While the District does
occasionally communicate this requirement to the residents, the District will carry out more of a
concerted effort to remind the residents of the importance of this requirement.

| trust this addresses your recommendation in this regard. Thank you for your letter. Please
contact the undersigned with any questions.

Yours truly,
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Mike Younie
DEPUTY CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

P.O. Box 20, 8645 Stave Lake Street, Mission, B.C. V2V 4L9
Phone (604) 820-3798 Fax (604) 826-1363 & (604) 820-3715 Web Site: www.mission.ca E-mail: myounie@mission.ca



